





II.

III.

V.

VL

VIL

Approval of July 28, 2005
Operational Status (Fen Si
A. Mr. Simmons rep¢

moveme test tha

Project Specific Issues

r

sF PROJECT MEETING MINUTES
Project Managers Meeting
825 Jadwin oom 590A
Hanford, Washington

September 22, 2005

ESF Project Meeting Minutes (Ecology/DOE-RL/FH).

nons FH)
:d that the facility is gearing up for the annual inner capsule
il] take place in October and ovember 2005.

A. Part B Permit Appucation Status

Kathy Conaway (F'-

and that comments
B. Status of milestong
A discussion was |
at Yucca Mountair
Yucca Mountain a

General Discussions
A. There w :no top:

Status of Actions
A. 973 - Kathy Conay

regarding the Part ™

B. 1028 - Discussion

New Action Items
A. There w :no nev
Next Project Managers M
A. The next PMM w

leted her review of the Part B
oRL.

logy) stated that she has co ermit,
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Filte

Waste Encapsulation Storage Facility

| Request Information System

‘ask Status Report ’ |

Group by Facility
| on: Status = Open, Category = PMM

, Rev 0, Permit Application options. Taslk Lead: Simmons, Fen

1 Storage Facility POC: Simmons, Fen

Agency
5/30/20056

t B, Rev 0, Pemit Application options.

et up a meeting with RL and FH to discuss comments regarding the Part B permit application.
it application.
et up a meeting with RL and FH to discuss comments regarding the Part B permit application.

onfer with Greta Davis regarding the Hanford RCRA Permit schedule. Ms. Conaway will provide an
if itis determined that the June 30, 2005 certified Part B submittal de.  te will not be met.

et up a meeting with RL and FH to discuss comments regarding the Part B |

An evaluation of ___ther the June 2005 date for submittal of a certified Part B permit application can be met or needs an
extension will be made at the March 2005 P\

Ecology will be reviewing the draft Part B and generating NOD comments, which wiil be discu

Task ID: 973 Coordinate discussions on WESF P
Waste Stabilization and Disposition/Waste Encapsu
Classification:  Open
Category: PMM

Project DOE
Due: N/A 61/2005
Complete: N/A
Closed Date:
Description: Coordi  discussions on WESF
Date Status
9/22/2005 Conaway '
7/28/2005  k Conaway
5/26/2005 Conaway
3/23/2005 k Conaway '
NOC extension }
1/27/2005
12/16/2004
and FH during N
10/28/2004  Remains under r
workshops.
9/23/2004  The draft Part B
4/22/2004 The draft Part B
3/18/2004 The draft Part B
12/4/2003 A meeting was s
10/29/2003 R sdevelope
in FY2007 to cor
Task opened.

10/2/2003

among Ecology, RL
vork s Atable tracking the NOD resolutions will be maintained during the process.

~ at Ecology. Removal of references to dry storage in the permit will be addressed in the NOD

it has been submitted to E y.

it has been submitted to Ecology.

heduted for transmittal to Ecology the week of 3/22.

uled with Ecology for January 15, 2004 to discuss the Part B pemit options.

second option that would make limited funding available through FY2006. The project wouid ramp up
e the design and fabrication. This schedule will delay capsule movement start-up untit FY 2009.

10/24/2005; 9:04:30 AM
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Waste Encapsulation Storage Facility

Filts

Il Request Information System

“ask Status Report ’

Group by Facility
1 on: Status = Open; Category = P!

TaskID: 1028 Provide updates on Milestone M-92- Task Lead: Simmons, Fen
" Waste Stabilization and Disposition/Waste Encapsu i Storage Facility POC: Simmons, Fen
Classiﬁcatior): Open
Category: PMM
Project DOE Agency
Due: N/A N/A N/A
Complete: N/A N/A N/A
Closed Date:
Description: Provide updates on Milestone M- 15,
Date Status
9/22/2005 Discussion of Mi  >ne M-92-01 will be camied forward.
7/28/2005 scussion of Mi one M-92-01 was bumped at the last IAMIT, and this action will be carried forward.
5/26/2005 The April 28 IAN  vas canceled and this action will be camied forward.
3/23/2005 An update will bt dvided at the next PMM regarding Mr. McCormick's investigation on the vitrification plant's window for
receiving the ca;  2s. This action is dependent on whether the next IAMIT is held previous to the April 28, 2005 PMM.
1/27/2005 An update will be  vided to Ecology at the February 1, 2005 IAMIT meeting.
12/16/2004  Activities are on-, 1g.
10/28/2004  The milestone is  "emain open for now. If the decision is made to send the capsules to the vitrification plant, the plant
has to be notifiec ' 2012 so it can plan for necessary modifications. Doug Hildebrand has notified the pertinent group at
: rification ¢ regarding the contents of the capsules so they can evaluate whether the capsules can be accepted.
9/23/2004 ecommer  noving the milestone since it cannot be met in 2007 due to permitting reg nents at Yucca
Mountain. Ecology will let the milestone ride until 2006, then evaluate.
4/22/2004 C  recommends moving the milestone since it cannot be met in 2007 due to permitting rec  ments at Yucca

Mountain, Ecolo~ ill let the milestone ride until 2006, then evaluate.

3/18/2004 Task opened.

10/24/2005; 9:04:30 AM







